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Lynbrook, NY - On Monday night, during the Lynbrook Village Board Meeting, Senator

Canzoneri-Fitzpatrick honored Mr. Stephen Grogan as her 2024 nominee for the New York

State Senate Veterans Hall of Fame.

“I had the distinct honor of recognizing Mr. Stephen Grogan as my nominee for the New

York State Senate Veterans Hall of Fame.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/patricia-canzoneri-fitzpatrick


“Stephen Grogan, born on Veterans Day, November 11, served as an Intelligence Special Agent

in the Army and as Public Information Officer for American Legion Post 335. He continues to

serve as an active member of the Lynbrook Fire Department and Vice Chairman of Nassau

County Firefighters Operation Wounded Warrior.

“As a dedicated family man who has contributed greatly to our country, Stephen is more

than deserving of this honor and continues to make the 9th Senate District proud,” said

Senator Canzoneri-Fitzpatrick


